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Reg: Donation to KidzCare for prosthetic arms  for Farida Msanga   
 
 
Dear Shikama Members and Donors to the Farida Fund, 
 
On behalf of Farida and all at KidzCare we would like express our gratitude at 
the wonderful effort all of you made to contribute to this initiative. Your 
donations of 5,750 Euro was received with thanks. Each of you contributed to 
the miracles that unfolded in this young lady’s life and we pray that you will 
all be truly blessed for your kindness 
 
As you may know, Farida spent 3 and half weeks in Minneapolis, USA, where 
she was fitted with custom- made prosthetic arms. For both Farida, and Limb 
Lab, the company that helped build the prosthetics, this was an amazing 
challenge, as they had never encountered a client such as Farida. They had to 
figure out what would best suit her special needs, fit her with prototypes 
which were tweaked over the weeks, and she had to learn to express herself 
with what was comfortable, painful or helpful. I was very impressed by how 
well she could communicate and how brave she was, as some days were very 
taxing and tiring. However she soldiered on, and is now back at school and 
learning how to do different tasks with her new arms. 
 
Your donation is designated entirely towards part of Farida’s expenses,(we 
were able to raise contributions from other sources and Limb lab donated 
75% of the treatment, physiotherapy and building of prosthetics) The 
remaining funds are kept in a special account designated. for any future 
adjustments or treatments Farida  may need. 
 
Kind regards and many thanks. 
 
 

 
 
 Mary Notman 
Executive Director for KidzCare Tanzania         
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